
Seafood Restaurant Seafood Restaurant 

COVID - 19

Due to the COVID-19 virus outbreak, statewide restrictions and 
recommendations, we decided to closed our restaurant temporarily 
from Monday 3/16/2020 through Thursday 4/16/2020. We look forward
to serving you again soon!

Thank you for your continuous support.

NOTICE
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